
Minutes 

Barry Township Regular Meeting 2/20/24 

 

The meeting opened at 7 pm and the Pledge was recited, following the Continued Zoning 

Ordinance Open Meeting. Present were: Supervisor Chairman Lewis McFerran, Supervisor Keith 

Kappauf, Supervisor Ed Hattenberger, Treasurer Dick Prenovost, Clerk Sue Dutcher, Kim Crow, 

Mark and Pam R., Bobbi Butler, Tammy and Lynn S., Kathy Horbacz, Jeff Hartl, Paul Sporcic, 

Donald Linquist, Todd Crow, Mark Becker, Mica R. 

The Public Forum was opened, Kathy asked about further planning for a Planning Commission 

and conveyed that she would like to keep the old ordinance instead of making a new one. 

The agenda was approved with a motion from Keith, 2nd by Ed. Motion carried. 

The minutes from the 1/16/24 meeting were read by the clerk and approved with a motion 

from Ed, 2nd by Keith. Motion carried. 

Dick gave the treasurer’s report, and it was accepted with a motion from Ed, 2nd by Keith. 

Motion carried. 

Under old business, Ed will investigate the cost of permit signs for Barry Township.  

A discussion was held on the possibility of buying the Oddfellows Hall from Lewis on contract 

with no interest and paid in four years, building one in the township, or meeting at Hinckley City 

Hall. This will be discussed at the Annual Meeting. 

Under new business, the snow removal Resolution 2024-1 was accepted with a motion by 

Lewis, 2nd by Ed. Motion carried. The application for plowing was accepted with a motion by 

Keith, 2nd by Ed. Motion carried. 

There was a motion to pay the bills as listed in the treasurer’s report made by Lewis, 2nd by 

Keith. Motion carried. 

The next regular meeting is March 19, 2024. 

A motion to adjourn was made by Ed, 2nd by Keith. Motion carried. The meeting ended at 7:35 

pm. 

 

______________________________________       ___________________________________ 

Chairman Lewis McFerran                                            Clerk Sue Dutcher 

 



 


